
SAC Meeting Monday March 1, 2021 

- Meeting opened by Mrs. Scarbrough at 6:15PM. 

- Mrs. Berger opened the meeting with asking for motion to approve last month’s 

meetings 

- CSM Collis motioned to approve minutes. Mr. Ramirez second- Motion carried 

- Agenda review by Mrs. Berger 

- Discussion of student handbook 

- Mr. Whelden discussed keeping handbook gender neutral 

- Mr. Ramirez suggested keeping the rules the same/ keeping the school professional 

- Mrs. Valic agreed with Mr. Ramirez’s statement 

- Mrs. Scarbrough asked for suggestions on changing to neutral 

- Committee agreed to changing to neutral format and keeping rules the same 

- Motion made by Mr. Ramirez to approve student handbook 

- Mrs. Valic second. - Motion carries 

- Nominations for SAC officers for 2021-2022 school year 

- Mr. Whelden updated on current status for chairman 

- Mrs. Berger opened the floor for officer consideration 

- Mrs. Scarbrough nominated/motioned for Mrs. Sullivan to continue as chair 

- CSM Collis second- motion carried 

- CSM Collis nominated Mrs. Berger to continue as Vice-Chair 

- Second from Mr. Ramirez- Motioned carried 

- Secretary- Mrs. Valic does not wish to continue 

- Motioned made by Mrs. Scarbrough to nominate Matt Bowling as secretary 

- Second made by CSM Collis 

- Potential officers named/ Vote next SAC meeting 

- Principal’s report by Mrs. Scarbrough 

o Champions of Education- District and school wide activities presented to SAC 

o Demonstration of new technology in media center 

o Visual tour of media center restoration/ update of projects 

o Update on current COVID cases/ quarantines  

o Prom update- currently canceled 

o Graduation will be in person- June 2, 2021 @ 8:00AM at LECOM Park 

- Mr. Ramirez asked about COVID cases being student positive or students who have 

come in close contact. - Mrs. Scarbrough addressed process of contact tracing 

- Mrs. Berger asked about why the rapid test is not allowed? – Mrs. Scarbrough 

addressed the reasoning behind the policy. 

- Mr. Stephens asked about the intersection on State Road 70 and the school entrance. -

Mrs. Scarbrough explained the process with DOT and where they currently stand. 

- Principal’s report complete 

- Mrs. Berger opened for questions 



- Update for next meeting 

- Meeting adjourned at 6:43PM. 


